Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

1l1th February, 1939.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letiter of the 4th
instant, with plen, in triplicate, advised therein of
thrust shafts proposed by Messrs., Burmeister & Wain for
Messrs. Aalborg Vaerft's Yerd No, 64.

The plen has been examined snd I have to
inform you thet with 2 SCSA heavy oll engines for main
propelling purposes, having particulars ss stated in my
letter of the 20th December last, the proposed size of
thrust shafts will be approved, viz:= 300 mm, diameter.

The plan showing details of thruat shafts
will also be approved, and two copies of this plan are
being returned to you under separate cover,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

COPENHAGEN




